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1987 ANNUAL MEETING 

The WILSON ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY will hold its 68th annual meeting at Utica 
College of Syracuse University from 27 to 3 1 May 1987. The event will be a joint meeting 
with the Eastern Bird Banding Association and will be hosted by Utica College together 
with the Kirkland and Oneida Bird Clubs. JUDITH W. MCINTYRE, Utica College, Utica, 
New York 13502, is chairing the Local Committee. JON C. BARLOW, Department of 
Ornithology, Royal Ontario Museum, 100 Queen’s Park, Toronto, Canada M5S 2C6, is 
chairing the Program Committee and invites suggestions for symposia. 

There will be two special exhibits: (1) a reception will be given on Friday night by the 
Munson-William-Proctor Institute of Utica for their special exhibit of Birds in Art, and (2) 
Karen Allaben-Confer, winner of the first George Miksch Sutton Award from the Wilson 
Ornithological Society will exhibit her most recent work in the Barrett Art Gallery at Utica 
College. 

Field trips planned include a trip to a bog, local birding, a mushroom walk, and a journey 
to the Oneida Community. Sunday field trips will include the Adirondack Park and a surprise 
birding adventure led by Susan Drennan, author of “Where to Find Birds in New York 
State.” A circular of information and a call for papers will be distributed shortly. 


